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Parking and Pick-up Issues
[image: image3.wmf]We are currently experiencing severe problems at 3pm when we have a much larger volume of traffic than our pick-up zone can cater for. Please note  the following and be considerate FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL OUR STUDENTS.
· Keep moving in the right hand lane – stop in the left lane ONLY. Please note the left lane is for pick-up NOT parking.
· Keep the road approaching the gate from the town side clear – stopping is causing a problem for other road users. All violators WILL be ticketed.
· Staff cars ONLY may use the emergency lane behind the Y6 classrooms – NO PARENTS MAY USE THAT AREA.

· If you cannot find a space in the left hand lane to wait in your car – please park in the car park or across the road from the school and walk across to collect your child.

· NO CHILD is allowed to cross the road to the car park without a parent accompanying them – moving between cars to get to the car park is VERY DANGEROUS.

· Let the PTA know if you have concerns about the situation - a long term solution needs to be sought. The school is currently in conversation with the NRA to seek a solution.
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School Sports Day

We held our annual school sports on Fri., Feb. 18th and had a wonderful event! We began with a prayer from Youth Pastor, Mr. Noel Wallace and a beautiful rendition of the National Song by Y4 student, Melody Allenger. This was followed by greetings from the Minister for Education, the Hon., Mr. Rolston Anglin and greetings from the Department of Education Services, which were brought by Mr. Herbert Crawford. The sports were declared officially open by the Minister for Sports, Hon., Mr. Mark Scotland. We were also delighted to welcome Mr. Anthony Eden and Mr. Dwayne Seymour, our Bodden Town District MLAs, and Mr. Collin Anglin, Sports Director. Many thanks to all the parents who turned out either to help with the events and the distribution of winners’ ribbons or to support the PTA with their snack sales – and also to everyone who supported the children as they participated in their events. Many thanks also to all staff members who worked so hard on the day to make sure that it all ran like clockwork. Special thanks to Mr. Easton Clarke and Mrs. Victoria Nelson who very ably organized the whole event.
CONGRATULATIONS to SWALLOW who won by only 1 point. Well done to Man O’ War for their valiant efforts – they were so close! Well done also to Nightingale for trying their best. Trophies will be presented at assembly this coming Wednesday morning, Feb. 23rd. We are delighted that we have so many excellent athletes to put forward to the Inter-Primary Sports on Thurs., Mar. 31st and Fri., Apr 1st. 
New Library Assistants
Dominique Morales (Y6W) and Mary-Lee Brown (Y5R) have completed their training as Library Assistants and will be pinned at assembly on Wed. Feb. 23rd at 8:30am.
Field Trips and Visitors…

Y1K visited the Blue Iguana Recovery Programme at the Botanic Park on Thurs., Feb. 17th to find out all about the life cycle of a Blue Iguana. The trip gave the children a chance to see for themselves how the programme is making a huge contribution to the conservation of the species – a species endemic to Grand Cayman – found no-where else in the world. It is a fabulous experience for the students to have such close connections with an endangered species – and be able, in the future, to be part of its recovery and regeneration. 
Student Council Representatives
The following students have been selected to represent their class on the Student Council. Well done to them all! They were selected by their teachers and their fellow students. They will be pinned by their class prefect at assembly on Wed., Feb. 23rd at 8:30am. They should wear their dress uniforms. Parents of these students are warmly invited to attend.

Ronald Eden and Gabriella Ebanks (Y1H) 

Erika Scotland and Amy Mc Bean (Y1K)

Madison Malice and Jessie Hurlston-Watler (Y1O)

Chad Hernandez and Jeremy Scott (Y2C)

Elia Eden and Haeli Skeete (Y2S)

Carina James and James Anderson (Y2W)

Jennay Camacho and Ajuay Whittaker (Y3N)

Nazia Jacques and Diandra Whittaker (Y3W)

Aliyah Christian and Dreshna James (Y4C)

Kimeria David and Daniel Campbell (Y4E)

Melody Allenger and Kaelyn Oliver (Y4WE)

Vitoria Buttrum and Hayley Samuels (Y5G)

Karissa Mennes and Sascha Broderick (Y5R)

Tianna Ramgeet and Kimberly Hall (Y6D)

Chineah Daigle and Joe Jackson (Y6W)

All prefects should also wear their dress uniforms and their parents are also warmly invited to attend.
Dates for your Diary
Wed., Feb. 23rd
Pinning of class representatives on the School Council at assembly

Presentation of sports trophies

Fri., Feb. 25th 
Dress Down Day – $2 for PTA funds
Mon., Feb 28th 
PTA Meeting 
Mon., Mar 7th –

Fri., Mar. 11th (Incl.)
Half-term holiday
Mon., Mar. 14th 
Commonwealth Day

Fri., Mar. 25th 
Dress Down Day
Mon., Mar. 28th 
PTA Meeting
Thurs., Mar. 31st and 

Fri., Apr 1st
Inter-Primary Sports
Thurs. Apr.. 14th 
Student-led Conferences

Mon., Apr. 18th
PTA Meeting

Thurs., Apr. 21st
School closes for Easter break at 1pm

Keeping Connected


� HYPERLINK "http://www.savannahprimaryschool.blogspot.com" ��www.savannahprimaryschool.blogspot.com�                            21st February, 2011





IB Attitude of the Month…Confidence


"� HYPERLINK "http://thinkexist.com/quotation/if-my-mind-can-conceive-it-and-my-heart-can/362008.html" \o "blocked::http://thinkexist.com/quotation/if-my-mind-can-conceive-it-and-my-heart-can/362008.html" �If my mind can conceive it, and my heart can believe it, I know I can achieve it.�”  (Jesse Jackson)


Have the confidence to do the best you are capable of!








